
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 2421/22 
 
16 February 2022 
  

Deputy Michael McNamara 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy McNamara 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has have been forwarded to me for attention. 
 

PQ: To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons in counties Clare, Tipperary 
and Limerick awaiting scoliosis procedures; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 
 
There are currently 24 children in counties Clare, Tipperary and Limerick awaiting spinal 
procedures in Children’s Health Ireland (CHI). 
 
CHI are not in a position to provide the numbers by individual county as the numbers are 
small and may identify an individual. 

 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  

mailto:joe.gannon@nchg.ie

